Saudi Arabia // Dr. al-Hamid Died in Prison; Release Dr. al-Qahtani Now
Write to one or more of these addressees:
His Majesty King Salman Bin Abdul Aziz Al Saud

Office of His Majesty the King

Royal Court, Riyadh

KINGDOM OF SAUDI ARABIA
Salutation: Your Majesty,
His Royal Highness Prince Muhammad bin Naif bin Abdul

Aziz Al Saud, Minister of the Interior

Ministry of the Interior, P.O. Box 2933

Airport Road, Riyadh 11134

KINGDOM OF SAUDI ARABIA
Salutation: Your Royal Highness,
Ambassador Princess Reema Bandar Al-Saud

Royal Embassy of Saudi Arabia

601 New Hampshire Ave. NW

Washington DC 20037
Salutation: Dear Ambassador,
I am writing with deep sadness to inform you of the death of Dr. Abdullah al-Hamid. Dr. al-Hamid was a brilliant scholar and a peaceful advocate for the rights of others. As you may know, he had been imprisoned for his work with the human rights organization Saudi Association for Civil and Political Rights (ACPRA). It seems that members of this peaceful advocacy organization were improperly targeted in anti-terrorism efforts. 

I am greatly saddened to know that Dr. Abdullah al-Hamid died in prison, solely for his the peaceful expression of his thoughts and opinions.

I understand that right now Dr. Mohammad al-Qahtani is also in prison for the same reasons – for his peaceful work on human rights, through the Saudi Association for Civil and Political Rights (ACPRA). Respecfully, I ask you to drop the charges against Dr. Mohammad al-Qahtani, and ensure that he is released from prison immediately.

Dr. Abdullah al-Hamid was a peaceful scholar and an advocate for rights, not a criminal. Dr. Mohammad al-Qahtani is also a peaceful advocate and should never have been put in prison.

The close ties between our two countries are extremely valuable, and I believe that we can cooperate most productively in the future if we all ensure that we protect those who advocate for human rights. Again, with great respect I ask your government to ensure that human rights organizations be allowed to operate freely.

I look forward to hearing from you about how you plan to act on this case.

Sincerely,
